
   

                                                   

 

                                                                    

 

                                                   

 

 

                                                                                                   

Dear Parents,  

  Well, as I sit at my desk at school 

and ponder on this school year, I 

must say it did not end as any of 

us thought it would.  God, though, 

is always good and He is in control 

in an uncertain world.  Fourth 

Quarter, I missed all of your 

children more than words can say.  

I am very proud of their growth 

and effort in all areas.  I am also 

grateful for all of my parents who 

supported Remote Learning and 

patiently helped their children 

succeed and thrive in a new 

learning setting for sure.   

  I want to thank you all for a 

wonderful school year.  I will 

always remember all the gifts and 

talents of my students and the joy 

they brought me. We made many 

wonderful memories this year that 

I will hold in my heart. 

 May your summer be filled with 

sunshine, good times with friends 

and family, yummy food, and 

laughter.  I pray all your families 

remain safe and healthy.  

“May the God of hope fill you with 

all joy and peace in believing, so 

that by the power of the Holy Spirit 

you may abound in hope,” Romans 

15:13. 

Until we meet again… 

 

His Servant, 

Mrs. Michelle Stehle 

 

                See you in August! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

     *Please visit our Google Classroom for some great 

summer learning resources . 

**If you have any questions, please contact me at 

mstehle@bethanylcs.org  
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